Steven Seee

From: Dana Bishop <marketingoshd@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 4:42 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: H5859

| support H5859 and support rural businesses in this state. There is no reason well water can’t be used for
bathrooms.

Spm hearing TODAY for the house Bill we have submitted to allow patrons/employees of a business on a private
well to use the restroom and not trigger the need for a public well based on volume of people using the facilities.
Instead adequate signage would be posted on bathroom walls stating water is untreated and for washing only.
House Bill H5859

HouseHealthandHumanServices@rilegislature.gov

This will support the growth of rural small businesses and directly improve the quality of life of my business.

Please send a brief email in support of this bill



